Dear Staff members of Operations and Maintenance,

Congratulations! You are the recipient of The Acknowledgement Award. The Brothers
of Lambda Sigma Upsilon Fraternity, Inc. and MALIK Fraternity, Inc., respectfully
request your presence as we honor you for your hard work and exceptional service to the
university at the First Annual “Be Semi : Afro Latino Night” on November 30, 2012 at
TPM. Your hard work does not go unnoticed and we are grateful for the maintenance and
security of university facilities. We encourage you to invite your family and friends to
celebrate your great accomplishment!

The purpose of our banquet is to unify students of all backgrounds to share their cultures
by display of clothing & traditions, different food, traditions and customs. We hope to
create an engaging and inquisitive environment in which individuals feel compelled to
learn about the arts, history, and culture of others as it relates to the African diaspora.

Renowned scholar, auther, researcher. historian. and ex-Black Panther, Booker T.
Coleman, will deliver the keynote address for the evening. Performances from different
student organizations on campus will highlight the arts and diversity on our campus.
Performing organizations include Knemesis Dance Crew, African Student Association,
Umoja Dance Team, Fuerza Latina Dance Troup, Organized Chaos and Mwaikazi Lajas.
Cultural food will be also served (Caribbean, Latino, and African).

We thank you for your hard work and unprecedented effort. You are assets 1o the
university and we are excited to honor you at our banquet. You are unsung heroes with
admirable qualities. We are excited to recognize and honor your service in front of the
university community.

Best Regards,

Be Semi Committee

MALIK Fraternity Incorporated

Lambda Sigma Upsilon Latino Fraternity Incorporated



